
 

 

A Sardis Member Reflects… 
 

“We have to be aware of our shared  
history. It was interesting to hear 
Wayne mention that blacks and 

whites have a shared history that goes 
back to the settling of our country. We 
need to be aware of what happened 

in the past so that we can be aware of 
what ordinary people are capable  

of - both good and bad. Just because 
we don't see active racism in our lives 

doesn't mean it does not exist.  
Discovering that St Lloyd Pres was an 
offshoot of Sharon Pres founded by 

African Americans because they were 
not being treated as equals by the 

white members of Sharon is an  
eye-opener.” It was also eye-opening 

to meet one of the descendants of the 
enslaved persons buried at Sardis.   

Thank you, Sardis family, for your generous support 

during the Families Forward Charlotte Essential  

Basket Drive. Together we provided cleaning  

supplies for 30 “baskets” for 30 families, enabling 

these families to focus on paying for other  

essentials such as rent, transportation, food, etc.  

Thank you to our Sardis Youth who participated in 

packing the “baskets”, following an informative visit 

from Niki, Mallory and Courtney Koesel who shared 

their personal experiences as Liaisons with their FFC 

family. Missions would also like to thank our  

Facilities team for their assistance during the Drive.  

 

Galatians 6:2 “Carry each other’s  

burdens and so you will fulfill the law 

of Christ.  

Thank You! Families Forward Charlotte Essential Basket Drive  


